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Arkansas Department of 
Environmental Quality Office of 
Operations and Outreach (Regional 
Services Branch): Compliance 
Assistance Training Workshops to be 
Scheduled

07/17/2017

The Regional Services Branch of the Office of Operations and Outreach at the Arkansas Department of 
Environmental Quality (“ADEQ”) announced that it is “in the process of scheduling compliance assistance 
training workshops and webinars for Arkansas’s regulated community.”

ADEQ Regional Services Coordinator Ann Blake is spearheading an effort to alert the regulated community 
in Arkansas to upcoming training opportunities.

Ms. Blake stated that notifications about all upcoming training sessions (as they are scheduled) can be 
obtained by subscribing to the Regional Services email listing. This listing is found at 
https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/poa/pi/emaillists.aspx.

Ms. Blake also indicated that she can provide additional information or answer questions regarding the 
upcoming training opportunities. She may be reached at blake@adeq.state.ar.us or 501-682-0827.
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